
HOLY TRINITY 										                 LOS ANGELES

To My Holy Trinity Family:
	 Happy Easter! The Mother’s Day Novena is right around the corner. Have 
you turned in your envelope yet? The Novena will run from Sunday May 9th 
through Monday May 17th. Please enroll those special mothers, either living or 
deceased. The envelopes will be placed next to then tabernacle for the nine day 
series of masses. May God Bless all of our mothers!
	 May is a month dedicated to The Blessed Virgin Mary. We will celebrate 
Our Lady of Fatima with our annual Novena from May 5th through May 13th, 
daily after the 5:00pm mass. On Saturday May 15th we will have a Marian 
procession and Flower Offering. Please join us as we grow in our love and 
devotion to Our Blessed Virgin Mary.
	 We continue to work on the confessionals. We are doing it one at a time. 
We are making them brighter and more inviting. The carpet has been removed 
and we are putting in wood flooring. The plan is to put in new doors as well. 
Although we can’t use the Confessionals yet, they will be ready to use once it is 
safe to return.
	 Speaking of Confession, this Friday May7th is First Friday which means 
we will have Confession from 5:45pm until 6:30pm. We also have Confession 
every Saturday Morning from 8:45am until 9:30am. We look forward to serving 
you all.
	 This First Friday we will have an extra Holy Hour of Adoration from 
7:00pm  until 8:00pm. Please join us as we grow in our love and devotion to the 
Most Holy Eucharist.
	 May 3rd I celebrate my birthday. I just want to thank you all for the 
kindness you have shown in my last seven years as your pastor. Please keep me 
in your prayers and know that I pray for you all daily. Holy Trinity Parish has 
been a blessing in my life.
In Christ,
Fr. Ricardo



FIFTH SUNDAY OF EASTER	    		           			             	          	          MAY 2, 2021

SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for Fourth Sunday of 
Easter was $10,502.00. Thank you for your 
generosity and continued support of Holy 
Trinity Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Trained adults can take steps to prevent 
suspicion. The Protecting God’s Children 
program is in place to raise awareness about 
behaviors of adults that may indicate a threat 
to the safety of children and young people. 
Through this program, trained adults learn 
how to prevent abuse from happening, in 
part by taking steps to eliminate suspicious 
behaviors, such as being alone with a young 
person. Creating a culture of openness 
and transparency goes a long way towards 
alleviating concerns of inappropriate behavior 
by adults, and helps children feel safe in their 
environment.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL 
LOS DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: 
canten, oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes 
de las siete a nueve de la noche en la escuela.

ST. JOSEPH’S WEEKLY WORKSHOP 
Tools to grow spiritually in the Year of St. Joseph
(Dec 8, 2020 – Dec 8, 2021)

 

St. Joseph 

Joseph is called Mary’s Husband. By his solicitude, 
he was like a father; by his espousal, he was like a 
husband; by his protection of chastity, he was the 
guide of virginity. What sort of ordinance of Divine 
Wisdom would choose an unclean witness and 
protector for the virgin mother.
-	  St. Albert the Great

Yes, God’s Providence was at work, Joseph was 
chosen because as the Litany reminds us, he is 
Joseph the 

most Chaste
most Prudent
most Strong
most Obedient
most Faithful

St. Joseph is a gift to us by our Creator. Have you 
taken time in this Year of St. Joseph to get to know 
him? 

Wednesdays are traditionally associated with St. 
Joseph - join us in praying the Rosary on the first 
Wednesday of each month at 6:30pm (online).Email 
HTPrayerJMJ@Outlook.com to learn more.


